
INVITATION
The Railway Safety Regulator would like to invite you to 

attend a Technical Workshop Session scheduled for the

Western Cape Region as Follows:

Please take note that the Railway Safety Regulator offers these

sessions at a cost of R2500,00 per Standard, per delegate, however, 

10% discount is granted to delegates attending all four sessions

Please complete the attached Registration Form and send back to us

to reserve your seat, NB - seats are limited and reservations will be

made on first come, first served basis

Payments must be made in advance and proof thereof must be 

forwarded to Xoliswa Majoka. For further enquiries or additional information

please contact Xoliswa @ (012) 848 3116, e-mail:xoliswam@rsr.org.za

Please take note of the safety benefit of these sessions and give them

priority. Final confirmation for attendance will be sent out to all by the

31 May 2017

Date: 07 - 08 June 2017

Venue: RSR Offices, Cape Town

Standards to be presented: please refer to the attached    

Registration Form


